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HHeeaatthhffiieelldd  JJuunniioorrss  
 

 
Attendance League 
 

With just two weeks to go, this is how the Attendance League stands: 
 

Snow Leopard 30 

African Wild Dog, Jaguar and Vulture 28 

Tasmanian Devil 27 

Panther and Orangutan 25 

Axolotl 24 

Lynx 22 

Turtle Dove 21 

Mink 20 

Blue Whale 17 

Caracal, Cheetah and Siberian Tiger 12 

Macaw 1 

 
For the last two weeks of fixtures, any class with 100% attendance will get double points so it could 
all change! 
 

Times Tables Badges 
 

Congratulations to seven Year 5 children who have achieved their Stage 8 
badge. Ishaq, Dhruvi, Phillipa, Samarth, Lusinda, Tiago and Younes all amazed 
us in our Worker of the Week Assembly last week with their instant recall of 
maths facts such as cubed numbers, prime numbers to 100 and decimal to 
fraction conversions. Badges can still be gained for a few more weeks, so 
please keep practising.  

 

 Communication 
 

We would like to remind you all of the two platforms we use for sending out information: 
 

ParentHub App – Please ensure you have this app active on your phone. 
It is free for you to download and easy to set up. To join this school, you 
need to enter the ‘handle’ @HeathfieldJun.  Once you enter your mobile 
number, it links with your child’s details so that you get notifications from us 

relating to your child’s year group.  If you have any difficulties with this please see a member of the 
office team for assistance. 
 

Scopay Emails – This is accessed via the internet.  Please ensure you 

have subscribed to receive emails, as we have noticed some parents have 
unsubscribed.  You will only receive emails relevant to your child at school.  
If you are unsure whether you have unsubscribed, please log in to your 
Scopay account and scroll down to the bottom. If, in small print, you see the 

word Resubscribe, you must click on this word to start receiving emails again.   
 
We are keen for our parents to be fully informed about all aspects of their child’s education, so if 
you have any queries in relation to the above please ensure you discuss your queries with the 
Office Team. 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/


Goal Setting Assembly 
 

On Thursday 9th January we welcomed three former Great British athletes as they delivered a 
fantastic assembly on goal setting. Tony Jarrett, Kate Staples and Jonathan Barbour talked about 
their sporting journeys and their experiences of competing at the very highest level. Jonathan has 
competed at two World Athletics Championships and an Olympics in 
the 4x100m relay.  

Kate was a pole vaulter and the very first 
British female to jump over 3 metres. She has 
broken the British record over 40 times. She 
competed at the Commonwealth Games at 
Kuala Lumpur.  
Tony is England’s fastest ever 110m hurdler. 
He has won numerous medals including 
three silver and two bronze medals at three 
World Championships. 

 

PTA Family Bingo  
 

On Thursday 30th January the PTA will be holding the first of many 
exciting events being organised this year: a Family Bingo Afternoon! 
This event will take place on Thursday 30th January between 3.45-
5pm in the Junior School Hall. Tickets cost just £2 and this includes 
the entrance fee, a bingo booklet and drink of squash. (Under 3s are 
free.) There are some amazing prizes to be won. Order your tickets 
as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. Order forms are 
available at the office. 
 
The winning numbers for the January 50/50 draw were: 8, 38 and 14. The February draw takes 
place on Monday 3rd February. You can still join the 50/50 Club and be in with a chance of winning 
one of these monthly cash prizes. Application forms are available at the office. 
 

Reporting your child as absent 
 

If your child is not well, or unable to come to school for any other reason, please contact the school 
office by 9am on the morning of the absence on 020 8894 3525 and select option one. 
Alternatively, you can send an email to: office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk. Thank you. 
 

Vacancy at Bishop Perrin CE Primary School 
 

Bishop Perrin CE Primary School are looking to recruit a full-time Playleader to work on their 
playground supervising and developing play amongst their pupils. The post is five days a week 
from 12-1.15pm and they are keen to recruit someone as soon as possible. If you are interested in 
the post, or know of anyone who might be, please click through on the following link: 
 https://www.eteach.com/job/school-lunchtime-playleader-required-to-start-as-soon-as-possible-
1084172 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Monday 20th – Friday 24th January – Science Week (partly funded by the PTA) 
Tuesday 28th January – Cheetah Class and Caracal Class to Gurdwara 
Thursday 30th January, 3.45-5pm – PTA Family Bingo  
Monday 3rd February – Last swimming lesson for Year 4 
Tuesday 4th February – Panther Class to Tate Britain 
Wednesday 5th February – Lynx Class to Tate Britain 
Thursday 6th February – Caracal Class to Tate Britain 
Friday 7th February – Cheetah Class to Tate Britain 
Monday 10th February – Start of swimming lessons for Year 3 
Monday 10th February, 4-7pm – Parents’ Evening  
Tuesday 11th February – Panther Class and Lynx Class to Gurdwara 
Wednesday 12th February, 5-7pm – Parents’ Evening 
Saturday 20th June – Summer Fair  
 
 

mailto:office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk
https://www.eteach.com/job/school-lunchtime-playleader-required-to-start-as-soon-as-possible-1084172
https://www.eteach.com/job/school-lunchtime-playleader-required-to-start-as-soon-as-possible-1084172

